
 

 

 
 

48th Annual SCI Hunters’ Convention 
 

The 48th annual Safari Club International hunters’ convention will be held at the Reno-

Sparks Convention Center (RSCC) in Reno, NV, February 5-8, 2020.  

   

The 2020 SCI show assures to be an exciting convention despite the date change 

challenge to early February. The majority of the top exhibiting companies will be present 

for what appears to be our final year in the Reno market. For the 2021 and 2022 shows 

SCI will return to Las Vegas to close out the state of Nevada as our convention home; at 

least for the foreseeable future. 

 

Between the Reno and Las Vegas conventions SCI has enjoyed remarkable success and 

growth over the years. SCI is thankful for having been able to share many memorable 

conventions in Reno; this final year will be no different. We thank all the incredible 

partners and hosts in Reno who have always positively supported SCI. Our success 

stories will always be shared with Reno.  

 

GES remains as the official show decorator and is enthused to be of service to you. The 

RSCC staff and partner hotels look forward to one final celebration with us, and together 

we look towards a highly successful convention year. All exhibitor information such as 

show move-in and move-out dates, show policies and exhibit booth rules and regulations, 

various exhibit forms, and a multitude of contractor specific order forms for electrical, 

data, crating and shipping or other exhibitor specific requirements are once again 

available via our website at www.showsci.org , simply look for the 2020 SCI Exhibitor 

Manual tab. 

 

Please ensure you also enter your exhibit staff badge names using the new and much 

improved CompuSystems program. Pay attention to the deadlines to gain the best cost 

savings for all of our support partners.  

 

On behalf of the entire convention staff, SCI Leadership and Board of Directors, thank 

you for your continued support of SCI. We genuinely look forward to seeing all our 

exhibiting clients and friends celebrating the 48
th

 annual SCI hunters’ convention one last 

time at the RSCC in Reno, NV. Safe travels and see you there. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mike Wirth 

Exhibit Program Manager 

http://www.showsci.org/
http://www.showsci.org/

